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The testing for the Flush Mount Locator EN5061 was finalized February 21st, 2023. There are slight 
changes between the tested model and the production model. These changes involved removing 
two unpopulated 0201 pads on the 900 MHz line, which has zero effect on the performance. Via 
stitching was also added around the motherboard. NCEE has performed a spot check to verify that 
performance is unchanged within tolerance and a spot check test report was also generated. This is 
considered a Class 1 Permissive change.  
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